
     
 

Council Member Motion 
for the Governance and Priorities Committee meeting of Thursday, July 16, 2015 
  
 

Date: July 10, 2015 From: Councillors Alto, Loveday & Thornton-Joe  

Subject: Councillor Overview of Current Issues 

              
 
Background 
 
Regular information sharing among Councillors can contribute to a more comprehensive understanding 
of current issues in every neighbourhood and throughout the City. 
  
The utility of this practice has already been demonstrated by the value-added information presented in 
quarterly updates by the City Manager and departmental staff. 
  
Following on that success, we recommend: 
 
Resolution 
 
That each Councillor provide a brief overview of current issues (or any matter that might be of interest 
to Council) arising from each Councillor’s liaison neighbourhood and/or City appointments, on a 
quarterly basis. 
  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

   
 
Councillor Alto   Councillor Loveday  Councillor Thornton-Joe 
 
    


